
Micron Provides Update Following Earthquake in Taiwan

April 3, 2024 at 8:30 AM EDT

BOISE, Idaho, April 03, 2024 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Micron Technology, Inc. (Nasdaq: MU) today reported that following the earthquake that struck
Taiwan on April 3, 2024, all of Micron’s team members have been accounted for and reported to be safe. Our thoughts are with those affected and
their families. We are evaluating impact to our operations and supply chain. We will communicate changes to delivery commitments to our customers
after this evaluation is completed.
 

About Micron Technology, Inc. 
We are an industry leader in innovative memory and storage solutions transforming how the world uses information to enrich life for all. With a
relentless focus on our customers, technology leadership, and manufacturing and operational excellence, Micron delivers a rich portfolio of
high-performance DRAM, NAND and NOR memory and storage products through our Micron® and Crucial® brands. Every day, the innovations that
our people create fuel the data economy, enabling advances in artificial intelligence and 5G applications that unleash opportunities — from the data
center to the intelligent edge and across the client and mobile user experience. To learn more about Micron Technology, Inc. (Nasdaq: MU), visit
micron.com.
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